
 

 

 
COMMITTEE OF THE WHOLE � MAY 7, 2001 
 

  
STAFF ATTENDANCE AT MEETING 
 
Recommendation 
 
 
Councillor Mario G. Racco recommends that staff from the Urban Design Department attend two 
meetings scheduled for Wednesday May 9, 2001 6:30pm and Wednesday May 16, 2001 7:30pm. 
 
 
Background 
 
 

 Two meetings have been scheduled to deal with approved budget items. 
 
 
 

 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
 
 
Councillor Mario G. Racco 
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